
Board Report 

The Board of Family Carers Ireland met on 26th March 2024.   

A substantial part of the meeting was spent in a review of the referendum campaign. The board 
also approved the arrangements for AGM 2024, the latest version of management’s Risk 
Register and a new activity dashboard to complement the financial dashboard presented to all 
board meetings. 


